
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

Inland Wetlands and Watercourses  

November 10, 2020  

Regular Meeting 

 

The regular meeting scheduled Tuesday, November 10, 2020 

at 6:00 p.m.  for the Brooklyn Inland Wetlands and 

Watercourses Commission has been cancelled due to lack of 

quorum. The next meeting will be scheduled and held via 

Webex on Tuesday, December 1, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.  

 

The following public hearings are postponed to 12/1/20: 

 

1. 081120A Shane Pollock-Applicant/BLB, LLC-Owner, 

Louise Berry Drive, Map 19, Lot 19, RA Zone; Construction 

of 51 Single Family Condominium Units with activity in the 

upland review area.  

 

2. 090820A Square 1 Building Associates; Tripp Hollow 

Road, Map 7, Lot 12-1, RA Zone; 4-Lot Subdivision; 

Residential building construction consisting of houses, 

driveways, wells, septic systems and associated grading.  

 

 

Jeffrey Arends 

Chairman  
 


